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Subject:  Regulatory Clearances – CFIUS and FCC 

 
Hutchison Telecommunications (Australia) Limited (ASX: HTA) is pleased to advise 
shareholders that a key condition precedent to the proposed merger between Vodafone 
Hutchison Australia Pty Ltd (VHA) and TPG Telecom Limited (TPG) has been satisfied. 
  
VHA has now received required clearance from the Committee on Foreign Investment in the 
United States (CFIUS) and the required consent from the United States Federal 
Communications Commission (FCC).  These regulatory clearances permit the proposed 
change of control relating to TPG’s submarine cable between Sydney and Guam. 
  
VHA is continuing to work towards meeting the remaining regulatory conditions so as to 
complete the merger with TPG in mid-2020. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Naomi Dolmatoff 
Company Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AUTHORISED FOR RELEASE: By the Market Disclosure Committee  
 
For further information, please contact the Company Secretary by email at investors@hutchison.com.au or by 
telephone on (02) 9015 5088.  


